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Dear families, 

 

Half term 

As I’m sure you are aware, we finish for half term today. I hope you all have a well deserved rest and 

some nice family time together. We shall see you when we return to school on Monday 30th 

October. 

 

Punctual 

Please can we ask that children are in class for 8:35 start. They should arrive at school for 8:30 to 

ensure they are ready. We have a number of children arriving late and missing the start of the day.  

 

Uniform 

Please follow our uniform policy which can be found here. 

Black shoes (No boots unless agreed with school in advance for medical reasons) 

Purple sweatshirt or cardigan, with school logo   

White polo shirt   

Grey skirt, trousers or school shorts  

Grey socks or tights 

No earrings. 

Please also ensure your child has their name in their uniform and coat. This enables us to return lost 

and misplaced items. Thanks in advance. 

At Parents’ Evening there will be an area in the hall where you can take pre pre-loved uniform for an 

exchange or a donation. 

 

Homework 

Please encourage your child to complete the following daily homework. It really does make such a 

difference. Please try and get into the habit of doing the following each day. 

1. Reading to an adult at home.  Daily reading can have such a huge impact. Please try and fit 

this into your day. 

2. Rehearse their Multiplication Tables. TTRS (Times tables rock stars) can be accessed via the  

app or via https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student  - five one minute games in the 

‘garage’ is best as this aspect of the game targets what your child needs to develop.  

3. Spelling homework - spellings are provided each week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://academy-sites-files.outwood.com/policy/51/file/7b9c1aa27814a8e72dae17dd29be156e.pdf
https://play.ttrockstars.com/auth/school/student


 

 

 

PE  

Please ensure your child has their PE kit on their PE day. This should consist of black shorts and a 

plain white or a plain purple t-shirt.  

Our PE days for next term are the following 

Tuesday - Y4  

Wednesday - Y3 

Thursday - Y5 

Friday - Y6 

 

Parents’ Evening 

If you haven’t already done so, please book your parents’ evening appointment for Wednesday 1st 

or Thursday 2nd November online using the links in this letter. Alternatively, please contact the 

office who will book an appointment on your behalf. 

 

Breakfast and After School club prices. 

Currently, due to an increase in costs our breakfast child care and our after school childcare prices 

will have to increase from January onwards to ensure these provisions are not running at a loss. This 

is advanced warning that our new prices will be the following: 

Breakfast childcare £2.75 (£1.75 for Pupil Premium) 

After School Club until 4pm  £4.50 

After School Care until 5:30pm £8.50 

 

Science Newsletter 

Please see our Science newsletter here  

 

School Photographs. 

The children will have their photos taken on Tuesday 7th November. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Mr S Tait 

 

Principal 

https://www.brumbyjunior.outwood.com/posts/7374
https://www.brumbyjunior.outwood.com/posts/7433

